
 
From: IyerS@ashfield.nsw.gov.au [mailto:IyerS@ashfield.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 27 February 2015 9:04 AM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Cc: Graham Mawer 
Subject: SSROC Submission on Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19 

 
Hi,  
 
This is to inform you that Ashfield Council supports the SSROC Submission on Ausgrid Public 
Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19.  
 
Regards 

 
Iyer Satha   Assets Engineer 
260 Liverpool Road Ashfield NSW 2131 
Tel (02) 9716 1986 
iyers@ashfield.nsw.gov.au   www.ashfield.nsw.gov.au  

 

 

 
 
Ashfield Council acknowledges the traditional Aboriginal owners of the land, the Cadigal and Wangal people. 
We acknowledge their living culture and unique role in the life of this region. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail  
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are 
addressed. 
You should only disclose, re-transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if you are authorised to do so. 
Ashfield Council does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the communication is free of errors, virus or interference. 
 
Ashfield Council complies with the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act (1998). See Council's Privacy Statement 
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